
 Saint Ninian’s Nursery Class Newsletter 

           “Where adventure, nurture and learning go hand in hand.” 
 

Our Nursery Values are: Friendship , Happiness , Kindness  and Love  
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Weekly SWAY 
Each week we will send out a link to 
our Nursery SWAY and put a copy 
on the school website. This is a 
great way of finding out about the 

many experiences your child is 
having at nursery. There are also 
suggested activities to try at home 
as a family. 

Parental Consultations 
Our Parental Consultations will look 
different this year and will take place 
via a telephone call on Friday 30th 

October 10-12pm & Friday 6th 
November 10-12pm. 

All parents have now booked in and 
received confirmation via groupcall. 

 

Our Nursery Values 
Every year as a staff team we reflect on our vision 

and values to ensure they are still relevant. The link 
for the parental survey will remain open until Friday 
6th November. Your views are really important to us 
so we would appreciate if you could take the time to 

complete this short online survey. 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=
oyzTzM4Wj0KVQTctawUZKVP78j2BAFFPmZzENXb5
aylURDFGS0JWQTlBRFVBTkpUUUxMMUdGV1QxSS

4u 
 

 

Our wellbeing focus 
in November is: 

ACHIEVING 
 

Witchy Welly Wednesday 
This was a great success and many thanks for all your sponsors/donations. If 
you have still to hand in your child’s sponsor form and money can you do 

this by Friday 6th November? These donations will be used to purchase 
resources to improve our nursery environment. Many thanks. 
 

Sharing is Caring 
We have now created our very own resource in school which we have called 
‘Sharing is Caring’. This is a resource for any family who finds themselves in 

need of some essential food supplies. Please speak to Mrs Smith, Mrs Roy or 
Miss Fraser if you would like more information or access to this resource. 
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https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=oyzTzM4Wj0KVQTctawUZKVP78j2BAFFPmZzENXb5aylURDFGS0JWQTlBRFVBTkpUUUxMMUdGV1QxSS4u


Follow 

  IMPORTANT INFORMATION: ANAPHYLAXIS ALLERGY 

 
We have a child who has severe allergies. Therefore it is vitally important that your 
child DOES NOT bring in any of the following food types (in their bags, or without 

staff knowledge) which include the following ingredients: nuts, chocolate spread, 
peanut butter spreads, celery, sesame, banana, carrot, peas, lentils, wheat, yellow 
split peas and dairy. Please consult a member of staff if you have any concerns and 
we will be happy to discuss further. It is important to us that all of our children are 
safe and healthy in the Nursery and we appreciate your continued support. 

 
https://www.anaphylaxis.org.uk 
 

 

It’s good to talk… 
Please let us know if you have any 
questions or concerns about your 
child. We are here to help! 

Our contact no:  
01506 414612 – SCHOOL 

TERM TIME 

07956112069 
DURING SCHOOL HOLIDAYS 

WHEN OFFICE IS CLOSED 
 

What’s happening in November: 
 

Every Wednesday – Welly Wednesday 
Every Thursday – PE with Mr Scott 
30th Oct & 6th Nov-Parental Consultations 
5th November-Bonfire Night themed activities 
12th November-Crazy Hair Day - Children in Need-donation bucket will be outside nursery 

16th November-Odd Sock Day to support Anti-Bullying Week and being kind to others 
30th November-St Andrew’s Day – Scottish themed activities 

Follow us on Twitter @ninian_s, on our blog 
https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/wl/stniniansps/ 
and on our website 

https://stniniansprimary.westlothian.org.uk/article/1
5719/Nursery 
We also have a school app that you can download 
to a device. 
You can also get in touch by emailing the school 

office or Miss Fraser - wlstninians-

ps@westlothian.org.uk or 
kayleigh.fraser@westlothian.org.uk 
Please note that we will no longer be using 

Facebook as a means of communication 

 

Home learning 
Many of the children have recently shown an interest in learning about being safe, 
safety when out walking, using electrical equipment, etc. and have linked many of 
their learning experiences in nursery to this. Please share any home learning via 
your child’s learning journal. 
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